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Aviva Health to Host Second Annual Nonprofit Summit 
 
ROSEBURG, Ore. – The second annual Southern Oregon Nonprofit Summit, taking place 
on Aviva Health’s main Roseburg campus located at 150 NE Kenneth Ford Drive, begins 
Wednesday, March 12. 
 
The three-day event offers a dynamic deep dive into key topics designed to empower 
nonprofit professionals, providing them with valuable insights, practical tools and fresh 
strategies to elevate their expertise and impact. 
 
Sessions offered at this year’s summit include a CEO and board member roundtable, Q&A 
with foundation leaders who will offer insights into obtaining grant funding, the effective 
use of AI and many other topics aimed at helping nonprofits succeed. 
 
“We’re very excited to once again host the Southern Oregon Nonprofit Summit, a great 
opportunity for organizations to learn, grow and collaborate,” says Ken Averett, vice 
president of infrastructure and optimization at Aviva Health. “Our 2024 event was a huge 
success, and we’re confident this year’s summit will again have a strong and positive 
impact on attendees.” 
 
Averett says registrations are nearly sold out, but a few still remain. To purchase tickets for 
the event, visit www.aviva.health/nonprofitsummit. Single-day tickets are $75. Registration 
for all three days of the summit is $150.  
 
For more information on Aviva Health, please visit www.aviva.health/nonprofitsummit.  
 
ABOUT AVIVA HEALTH 
Founded in 1991, Aviva Health is an independent, board-governed, not-for-profit organization that 
cares for the people of Douglas County by providing high-quality, patient-centered, accessible 
and affordable medical, dental and behavioral health care, regardless of their ability to pay.  
 
Aviva Health offers integrated services from nine clinic sites in Roseburg, Myrtle Creek, Sutherlin, 
Glide and North Douglas County (Drain), including a Teen Health Center located on the campus 
of Roseburg High School. In partnership with CHI Mercy Medical Center, Aviva Health also serves 
as the family medicine practice site for the Roseburg Family Medicine Residency Program.  
 
Aviva Health’s commitment to the community and its mission to provide quality, compassionate 
care has earned it a variety of local, statewide, regional, and national awards, including numerous 
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The News-Review Readers’ Choice Awards, the Northwest Regional Primary Care Association’s 
Employer of Choice Summit Award, and Community Health Quality Recognition from the Health 
Resources and Services Administration. 
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